March 9, 2025



Office: 210-626-2110

Email: ssbc1604@yahoo.com

2010 S. Loop 1604 E.- San Antonio, TX 78264

Website: ssbc1604.com

Welcome!

We are so glad you are here! We are excited that you are worshipping with us today! We pray you receive a true blessing.

Sunday School Classes 9:30am

Children's Classes -Building A Youth Class- Building C College/Career Class -Building G Adult Class (mixed) -Building D 11am

Adult Class (mixed) -Building D Ladies Class—Building D

Sunday Services 9:30am & 11am

Spanish Church Hours

(Located in Building E) 9:30am Bible Study 11am Worship

Pastor-Bro David Rios (210)537-3230

Children's Church

We provide Children's church for children who are 4 years through 4th grade. Children's church begins when Bro. Albert dismisses them after Worship and is located in building C.

Children must be picked up by a parent immediately following the church service. They will not be released until a parent arrives.



From The Pastor

I, Albert Byrom and my wife Judy are honored to have been called here for over 24 years, ago. Our goal is to always do the will of our Lord Jesus Christ. If you wish to speak with us our numbers are; Bro. Albert-210-844-8510 and Sis. Judy-210-414-1604. Our days off are Mondays & Tuesdays.

Associate Pastor

Bro. Thomas Cantu (210)382-4564

Youth Ministry

Director-Gracie Flores (210) 606-3023

Children's Ministry

Director—Maria Villarreal (210) 382-1790

Wednesday Services

We have a meal from 5:30pm-6:30pm and services/classes are from 7pm-8pm.

Church Secretary

Our church secretary is Natalie Perez. Feel free to contact her between 9am-2pm Monday-Friday. You can reach her at 210-289-4968 or 210-626-2110.

Nursery Hours

We provide a nursery for 3 years and under during all services.

Sundays -opens at 9:15am Wednesdays—opens at 6:45pm

Contact church secretary with questions or concerns.

Pastor's Personal Time

Please respect the Pastor's days off. He is off Mondays & Tuesdays. During this time if you need something, please contact the church secretary, Bro. Thomas or one of our deacons. Bro. Albert is available Wednesdays thru Sundays. Thank you.

Men's Bible Study

Our next Bible Study will be Saturday, March 15th from 8am-9am. It will be in building C. All men are welcome.



Setting up for Services/Fellowship

We are in need of men to volunteer to set up the sanctuary for the meal on Wednesday night as well as help set it up on Wednesday night for Sunday worship. Please stay after either service if you would like to volunteer. Contact Madden Lanoue for more

Youth and children 's camp **Donations**

We are asking for donations to help send the students with the most need to camp. If you wish to donate, please mark youth or children's camp on envelope or check. If you contribute through push pay, please select youth or children's camp. Thank you for your support.

Blood Drive

We will have a blood drive on Sunday, March 16th. It will be from 9am-1pm. Look for signs posted with a QR code to sign up.

Church Directory

If you are a member and wish to have the directory on your phone, you can download the App. Your email must be active before you can access the directory. If you want to update your photo, contact us or you can update yourself. For more information, contact sister Judy at 210-414-1604.

Youth Plate Fundraiser

Don't forget to pick up your plates if you purchased one. If you were unable to order one. check if they have extra or donate any amount to help out.

Push Pav

This is an alternate way to pay tithes and offerings. This is the most convenient format for the church. We highly encourage you to use this method. To begin, you can use the QR code that is provided or you can go on the church website and use the give button. You can also text give to 877-753-1968.



through the Pushpay App.

You can also pay

Community Closet

All donated items should be clean. safe and in good condition. Thank you. It is now located in the room across from the water fountain, near the kitchen counter.

Wednesday Night Menu

Sloppy Joe's Tater Tots Salad Bar & Dessert

Churchwide Spring Cleaning

We will have our next churchwide Spring cleaning this Saturday, from 9am-12pm. We need as much help as we can get. We will be clearing out and organizing all areas as well as moving some rooms around. would be a great time to work in your ministry area if you volunteered for a specific ministry.

Ladies Fellowship

The next ladies social will be on Thursday, March 20th, from 6-8pm. All ladies 18 and older are welcome to attend. If you need childcare, contact Natalie by Sunday, March 16th. The theme will be "The Seeds of Faith". Please bring a covered dish to share. There is a sign up sheet in the hall near the kitchen.